



CALL FOR PROPOSALS

You Don't Need to Re-Invent the Wheel...Paying it Forward:

The Value of Collaboration When Starting or Growing Your LC Program

2024 CILC BEST PRACTICES SYMPOSIUM

Friday, April 5, 2024
Student Resources Center, Rm 2000
425 Fawell Blvd.
Glen Ellyn, IL, 60137

All proposals should be submitted no later than February 10, 2024

To submit a proposal, please go to:

WWW.CONSORTILLC.ORG/SYMPOSIUM

For more information or to become a member of CILC, go to www.consortillc.org.



The Consortium for Illinois Learning Communities (CILC) invites faculty, staff, and administrators involved with or interested in establishing learning communities (LCs) at two— and four-year colleges/universities from across the country to submit proposals for sessions focusing on innovative course offerings, programs, pedagogies, and assessment efforts. Sessions should contain interactive elements between presenters and audience members and should be no longer than 45 minutes.

Session leaders should explain how their institutions' LC efforts benefitted from the prior experiences of others in collaboration with their own efforts concerning topics such as

Developing and maintaining institutional support for LCs
Curricular Design
Marketing and recruiting both faculty and students
Faculty Development
Student classroom engagement
Equity and Inclusion
Other

They should explain how collaboration with stakeholders on their campus helped build support for their efforts, and, where appropriate, how their own institutional environment required changes to fit their own circumstance, and how their lessons could apply to attendees.

Please submit all proposals by no later than February 10, 2024

We encourage proposals from across the country!

To submit a proposal, please go to

WWW.CONSORTILLC.ORG/SYMPOSIUM

to download and complete our Proposal form

Advance Registration:

Fee: \$45 for CILC Members/\$55 for non-members

Deadline: Friday, March 22, 2024

At the door Registration: additional \$10